## 2016 Risk Management Committee Highlights

The Committee is responsible for the review and approval of technical loss control guidelines, for advising the Underwriting Committee of a Member's deviation from those guidelines, for setting requirements for the admission of Members to the pools, and for reviewing LGIT's claim history to analyze loss control needs.

During Fiscal Year 2016 the Risk Management Committee approved the following:

- □ The Education/Training Grant Program awarded **23 grants** for a total amount of \$73,932.00
- □ The Law Enforcement Body Camera Grant Program awarded **9 Grants** for a total amount of \$34,300.00
- □ The 2016 Law Enforcement Memorial Training Grant was awarded to the **City of Seat Pleasant** in the amount of \$5,000.00

The Committee approved revisions to the Risk Management Manual to include:

Module 9 – Property Appendix D – COPE Property Profile Report

## **Risk Management Bulletins:**

• No. 128 – FAA Issues New Drone Rules

## FY 2016 COMMITTEE MEMBERS

The Committee is comprised of 12 members: Chairman Stewart Cumbo, Town of Chesapeake Beach, Board of Trustees Chair John Bloxom (term ended in December 2015) Current Chair Debra Davis, ex-officio members: MML Executive Director Scott A. Hancock and MACo Executive Director Michael J. Sanderson additional Committee members include:

Juan Torres (vice chairman), Town of Cheverly
Tracy Gant, Town of Edmonston
Patricia Haag, City of Laurel
Deborah Hall, Charles County
Jacquelyn Meiser St. Mary's METCOM
Karen Nusic, Cecil County
John O'Connor, St. Mary's County
Marcus Odorizzi, City of Rockville